STATEMENT OF CONSULTATION

APPLICATION TO DESIGNATE THE SHOREHAM BEACH NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM

Adur District Council has received an application for designation of the Shoreham Beach
Neighbourhood Forum in accordance with the Town and Country Planning Act 1990 and the
Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012 to become the qualifying body in order to
progress the Shoreham Beach Neighbourhood Plan.

The initial designation was made on 20th November 2014 and expired in November 2019. This is
therefore a further request to seek designation.

If designation is made, no other organisation or body may be designated for that neighbourhood
areas until that designation expires or is withdrawn.

The application may be found here:
e www.adur-worthing.gov.uk/shoreham-beach-neighbourhood-plan
and is available to view at the following locations:

e Shoreham Centre, Pond Road, Shoreham-by-Sea
e Adur & Worthing Councils, Portland House, 44 Richmond Road, Worthing, BN11 1HS

The consultation will commence Thursday 19" March to 5pm 30" April 2020.
Any representations must be made by 5pm on the 22nd May 2020 either:

By using the online form (or paper form) available on:

e www.adur-worthing.gov.uk/shoreham-beach-neighbourhood-plan

or by email to:

e adurplanningpolicy@adur-worthing.gov.uk

or by post to:

e Adur & Worthing Councils, Worthing Town Hall, Chapel Road, Worthing, BN11 1HA



